FLYNN-WELCH & YATES

Ol Producers and Operators

Artesia, New Mexico
December 7, 1939.

Mr. Roy Yarbrough
0il & Gas Inspector
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of December 6th,
we wish to advise that on October 17th, we
mailed to your office Notice of Intention
to Drill our Well #1, 9-18-29, Loco Hills
Field. However, we did not receive an
approved copy. We did receive an approved
copy of Notice of Intention to test Casing
Shut-0ff for running 83" casing, also
Notice to run 7" O, D. casing. If you do
not have the notice of Intention to Drill
we will be glad to prepare another notice.

Yours very truly,

Flynn—Wﬁigp & Yates

YT AV AV

ByQ M Lf el

HWC:LB



